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Song of the month 

The ants go marching 
one by one, hurrah, 
hurrah 
The ants go marching 
one by one, hurrah, 
hurrah 
The ants go marching one by one,  
The little one stops to suck her thumb 
And they all go marching down to the ground 
To get out of the rain, BOOM! BOOM! BOOM! 

The ants go marching two by two, hurrah, 
hurrah 
The ants go marching two by two, hurrah, 
hurrah 
The ants go marching two by two, 
The little one stops to tie her shoe 
And they all go marching down to the ground 
To get out of the rain, BOOM! BOOM! BOOM! 

The ants go marching 
three by three, hurrah, 
hurrah 
The ants go marching 
three by three, hurrah, 
hurrah 

The ants go marching three by three, 
The little one stops to climb a tree 
And they all go marching down to the ground 
To get out of the rain, BOOM! BOOM! 
 

How Does Learning Happen? 
Belonging: “Every child has a sense of 

belonging when he or she is connected to 

others and contributes to their world.” How 

Does learning Happen – pg.5) We are 

talking about what are nice things we can 

say or do to people around us to make 

them happy.  As well as how our actions 

can impact others.  

 

Special Days  
4th Preschool 2 Show and Tell our 
Parents 
(When picking 
up your child 
join our class 
to see your child’s favourite Toy or 
thing to do in the room.  
8th – Daylight savings 
17th – St. Patrick’s Day (Wear Green) 

 
Ideas for home   
Go on a treasure hunt. Get a box and gems 

or special items. (Dollar store has items if 

needed.) Hide the box (inside or outside), 

make a map and both go 

looking for treasure. Have 

your child take a turn hiding 

it and you find it.    

 
Skill we are working on - 

The Children are really interested in 

learning the letters of their name. So we are 

enhancing 3.11 letter recognition by 

identifying the letter at beginning of their 

names and its sound. We are also 3.14 

beginning to write letters of the alphabet by 

recognizing and writing their own name. 

 

Reminders   
With the warmer weather approaching and 

the snow melting please bring extra clothes 

for your child, especially pants and socks.   

 


